LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, MAY, 2025
Hi Folks!
The trees are budding, the grass is greening up and we had two 80-degree days in a row. I don’t want to get too excited, but Spring might just be on the way!!!
It looks like we will have a very full house for our May 6th dinner. It is really exciting to see how many people want to come this year!
Please look in your latest newsletter and see the announcement of the PAS training opportunity on May 17th. We have asked Attorney Jason Negri to present a program on Physician Assisted Suicide. He has worked many years in this area to inform people of the dangers of PAS and the insidious effort to make it “standard medical care.”  When first introduced to citizens it sounds compassionate and loving, but once permitted under law, the law is amended and amended until even children, yes, I said children, can be “assisted” out of life. We can expect PAS laws to be promoted here in Michigan in the next couple of years. If proponents fail the first time they come back and come back to try again. Maryland recently rejected PAS laws for the 8th time! The seminar is being held at St. Owen Catholic Church. For more information, call the number on the flyer.
Carnation orders go to the florist today. If you still want to offer them, please call me today—use my personal cell phone, 248-561-6197.
To all moms, grandmothers, great-grandmothers, aunts, and all others who have filled the role of mom in a person’s life, HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY!

Love Life

Diane
